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10th January 2024 
Dear Parents and Guardians,   
 

City of Birmingham Symphony Orchestra Trip – Tuesday 6th February 2024 
 
On Tuesday 6th January we will be taking the Year 6 children to the Symphony Hall to enjoy a KS2 
music concert.  
 
The concert is designed to inspire children to explore the world of live music. Each concert is created 
to compliment the musical offer from teachers and music services in school as well as being tailored 
to suit each different stage in education.  
 
Your child will need to wear their full school uniform, comfortable shoes and bring a coat with them. 
We will be travelling by coach to the Symphony Hall at 11:45am but the children will have their 
lunch before we leave. As the children will be having their lunch early please could you send your 
child in with a packet of crisps and a drink (no fizzy drinks) for an afternoon snack.  
 
We will be leaving the Symphony Hall at approximately 2:45pm and should be back by 3:30pm traffic 
dependent. Children can be collected from the main office entrance.  
 
We are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £13 towards the cost of the trip which can be 
paid via Arbor or at the school office via a debit/credit card.  
 
Please could you complete the below permission slip and return this to the school by Monday 15th 
January.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Miss Brenwald   Miss Nazir    Miss Hill 
Year 6 Teacher  Assistant Headteacher  Year 6 Teacher  
 
 

 

City of Birmingham Symphony Orchestra Trip – Tuesday 6th February 2024 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________  Class: _______________ 
 
I DO/DO NOT consent for my child to attend the CBSO Trip on Tuesday 6th February 2024.  
 
Parents/Guardian Name: Emergency contact Number: 


